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We have had a great start to the school year! Our preservice days were filled with
professional learning, a successful open house, and a fun and engaging purpose retreat!
We spent the first few days of school spending time as individual classrooms and grade
levels teaching students our PBIS building expectations.

We had our school pictures taken by Jostens and parents have already been able to
preview and order prints online. Overall | would say we’ve been pleased with the quality
of pictures from Jostens and their quick turnaround.

We have begun our Fall FAST screener for both reading and math. The data from the fall
screener will help determine and guide our intervention groups. Elementary reading
teachers have done the placement assessments through Really Great Reading and
have their groups ready to go and will begin serving small groups this week.

Last week we had fun with our homecoming dress up days, celebrity readers, and
elementary homecoming assembly.

The Math ESSA team has begun the curriculum selection process. We met with Sara
Seick and Gertie Monte during a presrvice day and since then they’ve been looking at
EdReports to determine their top three math curriculums they’d like to explore.

Grade level teams have their TRIBE stores up and running! Grade levels used their
carnival money to purchase items that students can “buy” using their TRIBE tickets.
Students earn their TRIBE tickets by following our PBIS expectations.




